

E <u>queanbeyae-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au</u> W <u>www.queanbeyae-p.schools.nsw.gov.au</u>

Principal: Danny Scott

28 January 2021

Welcome to 5/6 Red

Dear Parents,

My name is Kate Berry and I am excited to be your child's classroom teacher in 5/6 Red this year. This will be my 3rd year at Queanbeyan East Public School and I am looking forward to teaching Years 5 and 6 again. I will be working very closely with Dave Marchant and Jonathon Spina to provide engaging learning activities for all Stage 3 students.

We have a lot of exciting activities and excursions in the pipework this year, including school camp scheduled for Term 4.

Should you need to contact me at any point, please call the office or send me an email at kate.berry12@det.nsw.edu.au

I look forward to meeting you throughout the year.

Thank you,

Kate Berry Teacher